
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−2650/1dn
ARG:cjs:pg

May 8, 2007

ATTN:  Kurt Simatic

I am uncertain whether federal law would allow a business sign posted on a specific
information sign (SIS) to contain the symbol “E85.”  I recommend consulting DOT on
this issue.  I also note that, as drafted, any business sign that does contain “E85” would
have to be removed and replaced by January 1, 2013.  Under this draft, I believe the
expense of removal would be borne by DOT, and the expense could be significant if
many “E85” signs are installed.
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